
Cllr Steve Miller, Lyme Regis Town Council

My focus will be on the support shown by traders on Broad Street for the provision of
a Puffin Crossing together with information I obtained by speaking to the businesses directly.
I will also make reference to overarching traffic issues in Lyme Regis as they relate to the provision
of a crossing.


